
 

CORONAVIRUS UPDATE – FRIDAY 13TH MARCH 2020 

 

Coronavirus – information for parents and carers 

The government has announced that the response to coronavirus is moving from ‘Contain’ 

to ‘Delay’. The advice right now is that schools and nurseries will remain open. 

 

We are continuing to follow national guidance and our school remains open with business as 

usual. If this changes, we will inform you as soon as possible. 

 

Please follow the council on Twitter @RenCouncil or visit 

www.renfrewshire.gov.uk/coronavirus for the latest updates. For health advice, visit 

www.nhsinform.scot/coronavirus. 
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